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November 1, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

We have contracted with First Coast Cleaners as our commercial
cleaning company since February of 2012. From the very beginning we could
tell that Jody and Debbie McGeorge were running a different cleaning business
than the companies we had been using before. From the initial bidding process
to the most recent “special needs” request, they have been extremely
responsive, excellent in all communications back and forth, and very
reasonably priced. Jody and Debbie not only provide high quality services, but
they are high quality people. They are very pleasant to work with and
genuinely interested in communication and feedback from us as their customer.

I would highly recommend their services to anyone looking for real
professionals, and I’'m sure you’ll find that they provide the best cleaning
services for your company’s needs.

Sincerely,

/L%/s\

Tim Alexander

Operations Director

EPIC Behavioral Healthcare
tim@epicbh.org



